
Leave a legacy
A legacy to the RSPCA Keighley, Craven
& Upper Wharfedale Branch will provide
crucial funds.

We could not carry out our work without
the generous support of the public.

You can leave a legacy by making a Will or by adding a Codicil (a
document which specifies alterations to your will). If you are
making a Will, please remember that the RSPCA Keighley, Craven
& Upper Wharfedale Branch and all the other RSPCA branches
are separately registered charities run by volunteers.

So, if you would like our work to benefit animals in your local area,
we would respectfully suggest that your legacy reads:

I give the sum of £…..(or specify a share of residue) to the
RSPCA Keighley, Craven and Upper Wharfedale Branch,
Registered Charity Number 232237, for its general purposes
and I declare that the receipt of the Honorary Treasurer or
other proper officer of the said Branch for the time being shall
be a full and sufficient discharge for the said legacy.

Please note that a Will or Codicil needs to be properly
witnessed, and you should obtain legal advice.

PO Box 59, Barnoldswick, BB18 9AN

The RSPCA helps animals in England and Wales.
The RSPCA only exists with the support of public donations.

Gifts to registered charities are generally exempt from Inheritance
& Capital Gains Tax, so a gift to the RSPCA Keighley, Craven &
Upper Wharfedale Branch would therefore greatly benefit local
animals with minimum burden to your estate.
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BARRY

Your branch
Here are two cases your local branch has helped

Local animals need your help

RINKY &
TINKY

Barry came to us via the Inspectorate. As you can see, he had
been chained up in a yard in appalling squalor and was extremely
emaciated and stressed. With much love, compassion and care,
Barry put on weight and he is now loving life.

Rinky and Tinky came to our Branch in a
poor condition, via the Inspectorate, along with 8 others from a
household of 80 cats. They needed a lot of tender loving care,
together with veterinary attention for their weepy eyes and bad
snuffles. They spent over four months in the care of dedicated
Branch fosterers. After a terrible start, they are now happy and
healthy and have found the forever homes they deserved.

Your branch
spends many
thousands of

pounds a year
caring for local

animals.

Mobile User


